
 
 
 
 
July 2023 

 
Dear Middle School Parents and Students,  

 
We hope you are having an enjoyable and relaxing summer and are looking forward to the 
new school year as much as we are. The Woodland Hill Middle School is a very exciting 
place to be! We will work hard to cover an extensive curriculum, while also fitting in field 
trips, community service and our student-run businesses. The Middle School is a 
collaborative and supportive community, and we are all in this together!  We look forward to 
a year full of community, learning and growth.  

 
It is our belief that we all work together as partners in the education of the student. Parent-
teacher communication is a crucial aspect for a successful year. We hope that you will not 
hesitate to contact us directly at any time during the school year with any concerns or 
questions that you may have. We prefer to correspond via email, as we can check it often 
and can respond immediately.  
 
We hope you have a wonderful rest of your summer, and we look forward to welcoming 
your students in the fall! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Cora Heiser, cheiser@woodlandhill.org   
Stephanie Carty, scarty@woodlandhill.org 
Elyssa Connolly, econnolly@woodlandhill.org 
Alisa Scapatici, ascapatici@woodlandhill.org 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 


